
Dear Northern Region BACCN   

Member,  

 

Many thanks for your continued 

membership with the BACCN.  

 

The Northern Regional  Committee 

is extremely keen to engage with 

you as valued  members of this   

Association.  

 

The last year has been particularly 

difficult in terms of our ability to 

engage with our BACCN members in 

the Northern Region.  

 

Following the success of previous 

years, we are excited to explore new 

ways of moving the Committee   

activity forward into 2018 and are  

always looking for new people to 

join the Northern BACCN Region.  

 

We alter our face to face and virtual 

Regional Committee meetings 

monthly, so if you would like to join 

us at one of our meetings or are 

interested in becoming a Northern 

Region Committee Member , you 

are warmly welcome to join us. If so, 

please let us know via  email         

support@baccn.org   

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

The BACCN Northern      
Regional Committee  

 

WHO ARE WE? 

As a Committee, we are all Regis-

tered Nurses who volunteer to    

support you, the Critical Care Nurses 

in the Northern Region.  

HOW CAN WE HELP?  

We are very keen to support your 

Critical Care Nursing practice and 

would like to hold study events 

which are of interest to you.  

Details of Autumn event to follow   

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF   

BEING A NORTHERN  REGIONAL 

MEMBER?  

As a Regional member, you have 

access to following benefits:  

* prizes linked to study event  

activities  

* reduced rate at all BACCN study 

events and national conferences 

* regular e-Newsletters keep you 

up to date with the latest regional 

BACCN news  

* peer networking  

* CPD opportunities  

* dissemination of current Critical 

Care research evidence and prac-

tice development. 

 

 Your study : Your say!  

We value your opinion. Tell us your 

Top 3 Topics of interest and enter a 

PRIZE DRAW to win a place at the 

2018 BACCN National Conference.  

Your voice: Your choice  

Email your Top 3 Topics to:         

j.shao@northumbria.ac.uk .        

The Northern BACCN Committee 

will then base on this year’s        

regional study events on the most 

popular topics selected by you. 

 

Your engagement: Your benefits 

Attending the regional study event 

will help you to:  

* obtain  evidence towards your 

NMC revalidation  

* remain up-to-date with current 

practice and new development to 

enhance your career  

* update and consolidate your 

knowledge and skills  

* network with Critical Care nurses 

across the Northern Region  

* share your professional practice 

with regional Critical Care Nursing 

colleagues. 

 

For more details, please visit our BACCN Northern Regional website: https://www.baccn.org/regions/northern/ 

 

What’s new …?   

 * Study event 

 * Top 3 Topics  

 * Prizes . . . 

 
SPRING 2018  

NEWSLETTER  
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